
Ad Hoc to Define the Webmaster Role 
 

 

The ad hoc committee met for the third time on Wednesday, June 1st. Participants were Sally S., Carl G., 

and Bob B. 

We spent most of the time creating a revision of the ‘Duties and Suggested Qualification’ for the 

Webmaster position. Changes were made since we found that it could be summed up more succinctly. 

We ended the discussion satisfied that we had finished this portion of the agenda. 

The discussion next moved to the Assistant or Co-Webmaster position. It was decided the qualifications 

should be the same since there would be equivalent duties expected of anyone holding this role. 

Discussion was also had relating to the research on how other Intergroups, Areas or Districts have 

addressed webmaster qualifications and whether payment for services was included in their location. 

Further discussion on this topic will be had at the next meeting. 


